

Notice of Postponement of the 43rd China Beijing International Gifts, Premium & Houseware Exhibition 2021

Dear Exhibitors, Visitors and Partners,

On January 27, the 222nd coronavirus pneumonia prevention and control press conference was held in Beijing, stating that from January 28 to March 15, people in low risk areas who enters Beijing should be under health monitor for 14 days. During this period, they should not participate in any mass gatherings.

To ensure the health and safety of our exhibitors, visitors, partners and all involved in our exhibition, and in line with the most recent guidance from the government and relevanted authorities, The 43rd China Beijing International Gifts, Premium & Houseware Exhibition which was due to take place 19-21 March, 2021, will be postponed to 25-27 March, 2021. We apologize for the inconvenience caused by this postponement!

Thank you very much for your understanding and support! Stay strong! We remain vigilant in the fight against the virus! If you have further questions or need further assistance, please feel free to contact us.

Contact: Ms Kelly Deng

Cellphone: +86-18682291038

You may also visit our official website https://www.giftsbeijing.com for the latest

news.

Reed Huabo Exhibition Co. Atd